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School Committee 

North Adams Public Schools 

North Adams, Massachusetts 

 

Regular Meeting of 29 June 2017 

 

A regular meeting of the School Committee of the North Adams Public Schools was held on Thursday, 

29 June 2017, in the Offices of the Superintendent, 37 Main Street, Suite 200, North Adams. 

 

Members Present:  Karen Bond 

    Mark P. Moulton 

    John Hockridge 

    Tara Jacobs 

    Heather Boulger 

    Nicholas Fahey (arrived 6:02 p.m.) * 

Mayor Richard Alcombright, Chairperson 

      

Also Present:   Dr. Barbara Malkas, Superintendent 

    Ellen Sutherland, Assistant to the Superintendent  

    Dr. Kimberly Roberts-Morandi, Director of Curriculum, Inst. & Assess. 

    Sandra Cote, Principal 

    John Franzoni, Principal  

              

     

CALL TO ORDER 

 

Chairperson Alcombright called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

 

HEARING OF VISITORS 

 

There were no visitors to be heard. 

 

 

READING AND APPROVAL OF RECORDS 

 

A. Minutes of 20 June 2017 Regular School Committee Meeting 

 

Minutes of the 20 June 2017 regular meeting were read and at the conclusion of which it was 

 

MOVED by Boulger, SECONDED by Hockridge 

to approve the minutes of 20 June 2017 regular meeting. 

 

VOTE ON THE MOTION Ayes 6  Minutes 

     Nays 0  Action No. 

        6033 
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  MOTION CARRIED 

*Nicholas Fahey arrived 

 

 

SUPERINTENDENT EVALUATION PROCESS 

 

Chairperson Alcombright reviewed the next step in the evaluation process.  There was discussion among 

the committee members about feeling slightly uncertain about this process since it is the first time they 

are completing it.   

 

It was decided that Heather Boulger and Nicholas Fahey would lead the discussion with Nick acting 

scribe.  The completed evaluation in draft form will be sent to school committee members for review. 

 

The Committee reviewed each standard and after discussion, agreed upon a rating for each standard. 

 

At the conclusion of the process it was  

 

MOVED by Hockridge, SECONDED by Bond 

to approve the draft of the Superintendent’s evaluation. 

 

 VOTE ON THE MOTION Ayes 7  Superintendent Evaluation 

      Nays 0  Action No. 

         6034 

 

  MOTION CARRIED 

 

      

ADJOURNMENT 

 

Chairperson Alcombright indicated that there was no more business to come before the committee and it 

was  

 

MOVED by Boulger, SECONDED by Hockridge 

that the meeting be adjourned 

 

VOTE ON THE MOTION Ayes 7  Adjournment 

      Nays 0   

 

  MOTION CARRIED 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 7:28 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Karen Bond, Secretary 
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